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Comments: I am writing to give my extreme objection to this plan to commercialize Holland Lane more than it

currently is.  What a travesty of the U.S. Forest Service to allow such a horrid eye sore on this pristine area.  Not

to mention the destruction of the increased traffic of vehicles and people in the area if this is allowed to proceed.

I strenuously encourage the Forest Service to end this project and allow this area to remain as is.  Consider if this

project is allowed to continue, consider the noise of jet skis and such on the lake, consider how the bears and

other wildlife will be affected.  There is more to life then making a profit!!!!!!  Please don't destroy this area, there

are enough other resorts for folks, don't turn this into just another rich person's play ground!!!!!!


